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Jenny: I spoke with Veronica Mulligan, the Convention 

Chair for Lake Bronson, to check in on the progress of the 

2026 AANR-NW Convention. Veronica reported that 

planning is going very well, and the committee is 

enthusiastic and actively preparing for a successful event. 

One creative promotional idea they are working on is a 

postcard to be distributed at the 2025 AANR-NW 

Convention at Kaniksu Ranch. The postcard will feature 3 

to 4 professional photographs of Lake Bronson’s 

grounds and amenities, along with a QR code that links 

to a drone video tour of the property. 

To further engage their membership, Lake Bronson is 

holding a competition to select two individuals (one 

male and one female) to serve as the “Voice of Lake 

Bronson” for the video’s voiceover. This initiative is 

generating excitement and boosting community 

involvement. 

Additionally, the club is creating custom wood-routed 

signs for each AANR-NW club, displaying the distance 

from their location to Lake Bronson. These signs will 



be connected with chains, allowing for easy updates if club 

information changes in the future. 

Veronica shared that more updates and finalized plans will 

be available following the 2025 Convention. 

Margie: I also forwarded Jim Lahey’s email containing 

samples of past convention articles to Kaniksu to 

encourage them to submit content to both The Nudescene 

and The Bulletin to help promote the upcoming 

conventions. 
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